
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to share our ongoing efforts in recycling and waste management at [School 

Name]. As part of our commitment to sustainability, we have implemented several programs 

aimed at reducing waste and promoting eco-friendly practices. 

Recycling Initiatives 

• Paper and Cardboard Recycling Stations in every classroom. 

• Monthly collection drives for electronics and batteries. 

• Partnership with local organizations to recycle uniforms and sports equipment. 

Waste Management Practices 

• Composting bins in the cafeteria for organic waste. 

• Educational workshops on reducing single-use plastics. 

• Incentive programs for classes with the least waste generated. 

We encourage all families to participate in these initiatives at home and help us foster a culture 

of environmental responsibility within our community. Together, we can make a significant 

impact! 

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 


